OUR LADY OF THE PRESENTATION SCHOOL



Dear OLP family,

We are excited to share what's new for the 2023 Auction.

The OLP Auction Team is hard at work to create an event where we can gather as a community to support our school and make it one to remember. Please read through this procurement packet and learn why your family's support remains a critical component of this year's Auction success.

This fun-filled evening represents our biggest fundraiser to keep tuition affordable while allowing us to support the major needs of our school. With funds raised last year, we were able to provide beautification of the school with all new flooring in the cafeteria and an updated gymnasium. The prior year, a new playground was installed for the kids to enjoy as they take in fresh air.

The lifeblood of the Auction comes from our families who procure items for the benefit of OLP's goals. Please consider how you can make a difference in our community so we can continue to grow strong.

For this year's theme, **High Tides and Auction Vibes**, grab your relaxed beachy ensemble or jazz it up with fancy yacht club attire while we foster new and old friendships and make memories!

We are blessed to be part of an extraordinary school where our children's lives are enriched by those who love and nurture their hearts and minds. You and your family make it a special community and we thank you in advance for your support of our Auction this year.

Our Best,